
HARVEY CEDARS OPEN SPACE COMMITTEE MEETING 

Municipal Building 

7606 Long Beach Blvd. 

Harvey Cedars, NJ 08008 

 

REGULAR MEETING 

October 6, 2017 

 

Meeting called to order by Ed O’Connor at 5:30pm. 

Roll Call: 

Present:      Absent: 

Tony Aukstikalnis      Susan Lewis 

Susan Carril      Richard Warren 

MaryLu Danna      HCTA-Mike Songer 

Judy Gerkens       

Ed O’Connor       

Linda Pugiese 

John Imperiale 

Old Business: 

• Ellen Robb, of 15 W. Essex, asked regarding the committees response to swapping town-owned 

property on Essex with the property at the corner of W. Essex and Harvest Ave. The decision 

was not to pursue a swap.  The town is not willing to sell the property on W. Essex. 

• Mr. DiDonato, of James St. property, has been approached by the town about selling the bay 

front property. There is grant money available for the purchase.  Property needs to be assessed. 

The Borough will have that done.  

New Business: 

• Statement of Goals and Objectives was discussed and modified.  Final copy to be sent to all 

committee members by Ed. 



• Application for Consideration was also discussed and edited.  Final copy to be sent to all 

committee members by Ed. 

• The Application will also be put on the Website for the Borough and the HCTA.  Copies will be 

available in the Town Clerk’s office. 

• Property Tax Roster showed no viable properties at this time. 

Next meeting:  ad hoc basis. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:05pm 

Respectfully submitted by MaryLu Danna 

 


